
State History Report 
The students were giv-
en the directions for 
the State History re-
port last week.  They 
will be required to copy 
and paste any website 
recourses they use at 
the end of each para-
graph.   I have shown 
them how to do this. It 
is due next Thursday, 
October 10th.   
 
Accelerated Reader 

The kids are assigned 
20-30 minutes of read-
ing each night, followed 
by a minimum of a one 
paragraph summary.  
On top of that, about 
every 3 weeks they are 
expected to take an AR 
Test on the book/books  
they’ve read.  The third 
AR Test is due next 
week.  I am pretty 
flexible with allowing 
kids to take the AR 
tests prior to or short-
ly after the due date.  
Also, if a student takes 
a new AR test with a 
higher score for a bet-
ter grade, they simply 
need to let me know, 
and I will replace the 

 

 

My E-MAIL 
hwallace@fcusd.org 
 

Wallace Newsletter 

Mrs. Wallace’s 
Class 

FYI 

 Music is on Monday and 
Thursday. 

 Library is Tuesdays 

 PE is Wednesday.  Appro-
priate shoes are required 
every day. 

Dates to Remember 
-10/4 Dragathon 
-10/8 Region 3 Quiz 
-10/8 AR Test 
-10/10 State History 
Due 
-10/11 Topic 4 Test 
-10/15 Region 4 Quiz 
-10/16 Picture Re-
takes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dragathon 
The Draga-
thon is 
scheduled 

for this Friday.  Our 
class will be running 
across the street at 
10:35 am.  T-shirts were 
passed out to the kids 
who ordered them today.   
 

 
 
 

Book Orders 
I am sending October 
book orders home today.  
Orders are due Thurs-
day, October 17th.  
There is a quick link to 
our Scholastic page on 
my web site for on-line 
orders.  Every book 
bought through our 
Scholastic account earns 
books for our classroom, 
so thanks in advance! 

 
Fall Party 

I had many 
parents sign 
up to help 
with class parties.  If 
you are interested in 
helping to plan our Fall 
party, please let me 
know.  I’m open to sug-
gestions.  The school will 
have the regular parade 
on October 31st, and we 
have our usual music 
class that day.  Any Fall 
party we plan would 
probably take place af-
ter lunch.   

 
Healthy Kids Survey 

Our 5th graders will be 
taking the 2019-2020 
Healthy Kids Survey this 
month.  They must have 
permission from you to 
complete it.  The forms, 
along with a lot of infor-
mation is coming home in 
today’s Wednesday fold-
er.  We will be taking the 
survey on October 23rd.  

Picture Retakes 
The picture retake day is 
scheduled for next week.  
If you want your child to 
take a new picture, send 
the old order with them 
to school on Wednesday. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Candy Donations 
I know many of you will 
be out buying candy for 
Halloween soon.  If you 
think of it, feel free to 
buy an extra bag for our 
class.  We use it in our 
raffle basket and in our 
test candy dish.   


